m OIL AND GAS COMMISSION
Approval Letters to Industry
October 20, 1999 CONMINGLED PRODHCTION 6430-2200/2510-59070-20
Wellfile (originals) 0GC-990486
Mr. Donald Schulte, P. Eng. 59070-20
Consulting Engineer Daily
Archean Energy Ltd. Resource Revenue
Suite 1000, Home Oil Tower /| R. Stefik
324 - 8" Ave SW g }iz;anoski
Calgary AB T2P 222 P.S. Attariwala

Dear Mr. Schulte:

RE: APPLICATION FOR COMMINGLED PRODUCTION
ARCHEAN NOEL d-38-K/93-P-1; WA# 11751

The Commission has reviewed your application dated August 20, 1999, requesting permission to
commingle gas production from the Cadotte and Falher B zones encountered in the subject well.

The Commission has designated the gas pools in this well to be Cadotte “G” and Falher B “F” of the Noel
field.

Canadian Hunter, operator of gas wells located in these pools, was asked to comment about your request
for commingling in the subject well. In a letter dated October 4, 1999 Canadian Hunter has presented good
arguments against commingling at this time. We concur that their concerns are valid.

In view of this, your application for commingling cannot be approved at this time. However, we would be
prepared to reconsider an application at later date once the size of producing pools has been fully

established.

Bou van Oort, P. Eng,
Director
Engineering and Geology Branch

Sincerely,

Cc: Canadian Hunter Exploration Ltd. (Mr. Andrew G. Mainland, P. Eng.)
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